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Happy new year! All the children have settled back in to Pre-Reception life and have 

welcomed our new friends from the Gatehouse.  

Our topic at the moment is ‘People Who Help Us’ and this week we have focused on the 

dentist. Pre-Reception have been learning how to properly brush their teeth for 2 minutes 

and have brought their toothbrush to school to practise this. We have been lucky enough to 

have a visit from Arvind’s mummy, who is a dentist; she showed and spoke to us about how to 

look after our teeth. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Miss Gemma Logan 

 


